
 

 

 

22nd May 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Clifton Cathedral Y6 Leavers’ Mass 
with Picnic & Games afterwards on the Downs – Wednesday 12th June 2019 

 
We are delighted to let you know that our Y6 children have been invited by Clifton Cathedral to 
participate in the annual Primary Leavers’ Mass.  All our Y6 children will attend this Mass and 
parents are warmly welcome to join this celebration with us.  We have booked a coach to take the 
children, staff and 20 parents, leaving Cross Hayes at 9am and arriving at the cathedral in Bristol at 
10am.  The Mass will start at 11am.  Anyone wishing to drive their own car will need to arrive at the 
cathedral by 10.30am.  When the Mass has finished, the coach will take us up onto the downs for a 
picnic-lunch in the fresh air and for some team sports and games to include children, staff and 
parents if they wish.  We will leave the downs at 2pm and arrive back about 3pm.   
 
All children are asked to dress smartly in full school uniform and to bring a coat.  For the purpose of 
the games, please ask your child to bring a pair of trainers and socks in a bag.  A packed lunch should 
be provided for your child (no yoghurts/fizzy drinks/glass bottles) and drinks in suitable containers - 
and if you are joining us, please also bring a picnic for yourself.  Please be reminded that eating and 
drinking is not permitted on the coach and in line with our school healthy eating guidelines, sweets 
and chocolate should be avoided. 
 
There will be no payment required for this trip.  If any parent would like a seat on the coach, we will 
be allocating on a first come, first served basis. Spaces are limited to 20 and at the moment one 
parent per child.  If both of the child’s parents would like to come, we may be able to accommodate, 
depending on numbers.  We would appreciate it if you could complete the attached form and return 
to the school office by Tuesday 4th June.   

This is always a really lovely day of celebration and team games, which we are sure everyone will 
enjoy. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ann Wood 
Acting Headteacher  
  
 
 
Please turn over/… 
 



 

Clifton Cathedral Y6 Leavers’ Mass 
with Picnic & Games afterwards on the Downs – Wednesday 12th June 2019 

 

 
  

I consent to (Name of Child) ___________________________________________ participating in the trip 

  

Parent signature ________________________________________ 

 

I would like an adult seat on the coach               (please tick) 

 

Name of adult __________________________________________ 

 

Any updates for my child’s medical form  

_______________________________________________________________________________________  

  

Contact details on the day are:  

 

1.  NAME ________________________________     Phone Number ________________________________          

 

2.  NAME ________________________________     Phone Number ________________________________       

                                

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date received into school office: ________________________                    


